From: Bill Chesterman < <u>bchesterman@vacc.com.au</u>>

Sent: Thursday, 26 March 2020 12:31 PM

To: Chambers - Ross J < <u>Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au</u>> **Subject:** FW: AM2016/8 Payment of Wages - Vehicle Award

Dear your Honour,

I can also confirm the Motor Trades Organisations position has not changed since our submissions on 13 March, namely, that we do not have any amendments or additions, do not seek a hearing and will rely on the submissions we have filed.

Kind Regards, Bill Chesterman

Industrial Relations Manager Industrial Relations OHSE Department

VACC

Level 7 | 464 St Kilda Road | Melbourne Vic 3004 **P: 03 9829 1123 /** 03 9829 1122 | **F:** 03 9866 1168 **W:** <u>vacc.com.au</u>